
 

Student Scholarship – presentation opportunity 

Women, Wealth & Wellness Conference │ $500 
(for event sponsors only – currently available: 4) 

 
The Ohio CPA Foundation aims to reach students at critical points in their education as they are making 

decisions about college, a degree and a future career. With programs at both the high school and college level 

and a student membership base of close to 10,000, the Foundation is actively making a difference to Ohio’s 

future CPAs. 

Through the support of generous donors, the Foundation granted more than $70,000 worth of student 

scholarships in 2018. These scholarships are part of a comprehensive approach seeking to diversify talent in 

the accounting careers pipeline through continuous engagement at multiple points on a student’s pathway to 

the profession.  

The Women, Wealth & Wellness Conference on June 27, 2019 is an amazing opportunity to showcase a 

meaningful, professional experience to students. The Foundation has sponsored a table of eight and now want 

to give you the opportunity to present an ambitious, young accounting student with an impactful scholarship 

encouraging their studies.   

• On event day, sponsoring organization will publicly present oversized check to student in attendance during 

lunch on the main stage  
**Please note: students are unaware they will receive scholarship until announcement is made at lunch    

• Scholarship sponsors will be listed in event program guide as The Ohio CPA Foundation donor  

• Oversized check will have sponsoring organizations logo in prominent placement    

• Photo taken of sponsoring organization presenting check and will be used for:  

o Post-event story in e-newsletter (16,000+ subscribers)   

o The Ohio CPA Foundation homepage  

o Post-event story in OSCPA’s printed magazine, Voice (16,000 + subscribers)  

o Post-event story in the Foundation’s IMPACT e-newsletter  

 

*The Ohio CPA Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization (EIN number 31-6052485). No goods or services will be provided in 
exchange for your charitable contribution, and therefore the $500 donation is fully tax-deductible.  

Contact Lori Brown at lsbrown@ohiocpa.com to secure your scholarship today! 
  
  

Special thanks to our current supporters 

                                     


